
Cherhill Parish Council 

Public Rights of Way Working Group 

Meeting 

Friday 20th September 

6:30pm - 8:30pm 

Cherhill Village Hall 
 

Cherhill Parish Council are conducting an audit of all the public rights of way 

in the Parish. 

 

We are working with landowners and Wiltshire Council to try to keep routes 

maintained and accessible. 

 

Input from people who use the routes would be welcome to help us 

understand the condition of the routes, and any difficulties or positive 

aspects that people might be experiencing. 

 

This meeting will focus on the routes in, around and out of Cherhill village. 

Please come along to give us your feedback and help to keep your local 

rights of way accessible. 

 

Useful information can be found on the Wiltshire Council Rights of Way 

webpage 

https://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/recreation-rights-of-way 

Including a Rights of Way Explorer Map where you can use your postcode to 

look up local Rights of Way. 

 

We will be looking at a large hard copy of the map during the meeting. 


